
Power lines down in section
of Truckee
Power lines are down across the road on Glenshire Drive in
Truckee.

Glenshire  Drive  is  closed  between  Somerset  Drive  and
Wellington  Way.  Truckee  police  and  fire  are  on  scene.

People are asked to avoid the area on Saturday night.

Those in the area may experience power outages. Liberty Energy
is aware and is responding.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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